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The meeting of representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and the Municipality of Grude was
held in the Administration's premises on February 25, 2025. The participants were the Director, Mr.
Željko Obradović and the Assistant Director, Mr. Sead Hadžić, as well as representatives of the
municipality, the Assistant Mayor for Spatial Planning, Real Property and Cadastral Affairs, Mr. Ivan Žulj
and the Head of Department, Ms. Antonela Slišković.

The current state of land administration sector projects in the territory of Municipality of Grude was
analyzed. Within the the Real Estate Registration project, data in two cadastral municipalities (Grude City
and Donji Mamići) was harmonized, and the offices were equipped and arranged. Preparations for the
public exhibition of survey data have also been made, and the exhibition in the cadastral municipality of
Tihaljina I has been completed. The public exhibition of data is a strategic interest of the municipality, and
it has been agreed to continue this activity within the new GIVE project.

Satisfaction was expressed with the completion of the address register and other activities, and quality
cooperation and even more active approach to the establishment of the real estate cadastre for the
remaining part of the territory of Municipality of Grude is expected.
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